
Address to Board of Trustees from Loran J. Walsh, MPCEA Chapter President  

Good Afternoon Board Members,                                                                                                             30 January 2015 

On behalf of MPCEA I want to wish the Board a Happy and Prosperous New Year. We hope all our goals will be 

met. 

MPCEA and the District have set up a calendar to continue to meet for Negotiations. 

Wednesday, January 7, 2015, I attended the Monterey Bay Central Labor Council meeting in Salinas. The Central 

Labor Council continues to grow. The MBCLC swore in another Six Delegates at our last meeting. I invite everyone 

to visit the Central Labor Council website at: www.MBCLC.com.   

MPCEA has presented to its members another MOU- Article V: Reclassification. We had an Informational Meeting 

on Tuesday, January 13, 2015 and we voted on the MOU on Tuesday, January 20, 2015. (I will share results on 

January 30, 2015) 

Thursday, January 15, 2015, the MPCEA Executive Board Officers were installed for 2015 by CSEA at a Regional 

Meeting here in Monterey. We joined our regional brothers and sisters from Carmel, Pacific Grove and MPUSD at 

this event as their officers were installed as well. The MPCEA Officers attended the annual Officer Skills Training in 

Salinas on Saturday, January 24, 2015, to get the most updated trainings to perform our best as Chapter Officers. 

Friday, January 16, 2015, MPCEA had our monthly MPCEA General Membership meeting. MPCEA reviewed our 

Delegates to the MBCLC.  MPCEA had an exercise to support our members; having them consider signing CalPERS 

Power of Attorneys, just in case, something should happen to them in an emergency. We provided our members 

the forms and members as witnesses required for the paperwork. 

Saturday, January 17, 2015, I attended the Citizens Emergency Response Team (CERT) training exercise that was 

held by the Old Bath House in Monterey. It gave all the CERT Team members an opportunity to practice our CERT 

Skills. This training prepares all CERT Team members a chance to prepare for emergencies and furthers the MPC 

CERT Team in preparedness for emergencies here on campus as well. 

At the end of the month Kevin Haskin, MPCEA Vice President and I will continue to attend Job Steward Training in 

Salinas. This training will continue to train and update us on how to properly represent members. 

As always, 

 

“There is No Class without Classified” 

                                                                            

 

The CSEA mission is: “To improve the lives of our members, students and community.”                

  

http://www.mbclc.com/

